
 
 
 
 

 

 The flowers this morning are given by the Bristol family in loving memory of  
Winifred Bristol, a very special mother, grandmother, aunt and friend. 

___________________ 
 

We welcome this morning, our substitute organist Susan Clarke. 
 
 

Case for Christ- - this morning the book study group will meet after coffee hour and again on June 23rd. 
 

Mission & Outreach -   The Missions Box collection will be for the children served by Wellmore.  
Backpacks & School Supplies: pencils, pens, markers (non-permanent), colored pencils, 
crayons, binders, notebook paper, spiral notebooks, colorful folders including  pocket 
folders, glue sticks, blunt scissors, tape, rulers, etc… any supplies a child would need to  
have a good start.  
 

Stop by the Scrip Table today -  You can purchase gift cards anywhere, but if you buy them 
through Scrip, our church also makes a percentage on each card sold.  And no activation fee  
on those Visa cards like you’d pay if you by them at the grocery store.  Thanks for your support!! 
 

Yard Goat’s Game -  We have 4 tickets left for the Sunday, June 16th game at 1 pm. for $12.  
 

 Sunday            9 Monday          10 Tuesday       11 Wednesday  12 Thursday      13 Friday       14 Saturday    15 

Worship  10 am 
Case fr Christ 

(after coffee hour) 

 

 Trustees 7pm 
 

A/Al-Anon  7  pm 

 

 
 

AA 7 pm 

 

 Council 
7:00 pm 

    

 
AA 11”00 pm 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

We gather as a welcoming community in worship, learning, service and  
fellowship to embody Christ’s message of love, compassion and justice.   

Joining faith with action, both within and beyond our church,  
we strive to build a community that serves all. 

__________________ 
 

An Open and Affirming Church 

Continued Prayers for: 
 
 

Our dear Music Director, Mary Lou Keefe,  
who has contributed to our music for over 30 years. 

(Tim LeGeyt) 
 

John Carter, Betsy Ash & Phil Doyles’s brother-in-law, on hospice care. 
 

Phil LeGeyt’s long time friend, John A. Reeve’s unexpected passing.  
 

Rebecca’s cousin, John Murray in E. R. twice last week and possible surgery. 
 
 

Continued Joys for: 
 
 

Noah Herbek becoming and Eagle Scout. 
 

Joyce Bristol’s 100 birthday on May 5.  (Marilyn LaRose) 
 

Marianne Burbank’s daughter, Anna’s & finance’s beloved dog,  
Charlie is free of cancer and they can celebrate their wedding June 22nd with joy. 

 

Church school, Emily Ziemba’s wedding to Tyler Gorcenski on May 18  
and garden planting of Church garden for the Food Bank.  (Anne Ziemba) 

 

Nasir getting D.L Tuesday.  (Rebecca Glinsman) 

WELCOME ~ JUNE 9, 2024 
   

  We are glad you’ve joined us for worship today.  If you are visiting with us today may you 
discover a friendly church, a safe haven where you will be loved and accepted; where you will be 
challenged to reflect on your beliefs, acknowledge your doubts, ask questions, and grow in your 
faith.  May The First Congregational Church, Canton Center help you find God’s compassion, 
healing, reconciliation, justice and joy in our worship service and where you are given the 
opportunity to put your faith into action through effective outreach ministries.  We hope to get to 
know you as a new friend and invite you to fill out a visitor card.  No matter who you are, or where 
you are in your journey, you are welcome here.  

 
 

 

Our July Services will 
take place at  

The Canton Community    
Baptist Church  

 

and we will host August.   

Sign-Ups are now posted for volunteers! 


